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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

Staff members reported suspected mould and odour concerns in 4 Building F classrooms and 
adjoining storerooms on Wednesday 5 February 2025 at Harrington Street Public School. 

Year 1 and 2 classes were also relocated to alternate learning spaces from yesterday 
(Thursday 6 February 2025). 

The Building F rooms have been made inaccessible until the independent hygienist advises 
they can be reopened. 

Results and remediation advice are expected from the independent hygienist next week. 

Any work required will take place with appropriate safety measures in place. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

We will keep the community updated. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.

 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/

